

26<sup>th</sup> July, 2018

To All Local Authorities

A Chara,

I write to inform you that the members of Donegal County Council at their recent meeting adopted the following resolution:-

"That Donegal County Council would ask all relevant Government Ministers to reconsider the current government policy regarding the bundling of public contracts"

I would be obliged if you could bring this to the attention of your elected members for their consideration.

Yours faithfully,

Joe Peoples

Meetings Administrator

